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JUNE 2022 PCRC MEETING 

 Fred Gibison, Chair of the Payment and Attribution Workgroup and 

Dr. Nancy Fan, Chair of the Care Coordination workgroup, presented 

the finalized first version of Delaware’s new Primary Care Payment 

Model to the collaborative. 

 This model contains recommendations for a value-based payment 

model with a focus on patient attribution, panel size consideration, 

payment to PCP’s, varying payments based on need and practice 

infrastructure, and quality measures. 

 The model can be found at DHCC’s website at 

https://dhss.delaware.gov/dhcc/files/designframewrk061322.pdf. 

https://dhss.delaware.gov/dhcc/files/designframewrk061322.pdf


JUNE 2022 PCRC MEETING 

 Following the presentation of this model, the PCRC hosted an ACO 

roundtable with the following guests: 

 Tyler Blanchard,  Aledade

 Daniel Bair, Mercy Health

 Daniel Elliott, Christiana Care

 Anthony Onugu, United Medical LLC

 Next PCRC meeting will take place Monday, September 12 from 

4:00-6:00pm


